On Saturday, 12/21/2019 at 8:10 pm, a WWD
traveling EB in the WB lanes of US-30 near MM
181 collided head-on with a second vehicle in the
south (passing) lane.

There are no cameras in the area. The Marshall Co.
Sheriff told the media that the WWD had been
going the wrong way for about 5 miles before the
crash. Based on local information, the point of entry
was |A-234 in State Center




